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Comments: I believe the spruce cutting project should NOT happen at the scale proposed. The logging

companies pressure to increase the timber target shouldn't affect the forest service management of the forest.

Spruce are great habitat for wildlife, are asthetically pleasing, and are a breath of fresh air when hiking in the

woods. Please don't cut down all the beautiful black hills spruce in my home forest. Resist the greed and

pressure from the logging companies and lobbyists and do whats best for the forest. The most scenic areas in

the black hills are the spruce stands and I'd hate to have them demolished in the name of "liberation". NO MORE

OVERSTORY REMOVALS.


